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Back to School

School started last Wednesday, and our students hit the ground running. All across the District, we saw AVID 
binder work, Reading, Math, PBIS tours and more – from Day 1 – as administrators, teachers and support 
staff welcomed students to the 2025-2026 school year. While each campus is different, one thing we saw 
over and over at every school: happy faces!
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Cell Phone Bill Signing

On Thursday, Gov. Katie Hobbs signed HB2484, restricting student cell phone 
use during the school day in all Arizona public schools. Studies show that cell 
phone access during the school significantly hinders learning and engagement. 
All Amphitheater schools will follow the law to help students and teachers stay 
focused during class.  


